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 EXAMINATION OFFICERS   
 
MEMORANDUM TE41 OF 2023 
 
URGENT NOTIFICATION: THE USE OF NCV, NATED PROGRAMMES AND GETC 
ANSWER BOOKS FOR 2023 NOVEMBER EXAMINATIONS 
 
Additional to the Memo TE 38 that was sent to Colleges, The Directorate: 
Examinations Management and Monitoring is further requesting examination centres 
(Public, Private and Correctional Centres) who will be involved in the administration of 
the November 2023 examinations of the following: 
 
1. Centres that do not have sufficient answer books are allowed to use either the 

“NATED” or “GETC ’’ answer books for the November 2023 examination only. 
 
2. Chief Invigilators and/ or Examination Officers are requested cancel the word 

“Report 190/1” or “GETC” on the answer books cover page and replace it with the 
exam being written and sign on those answer books. 

 
 
Your participation and cooperation in the above will be highly appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
………………………………. 
MS VM TSHETLO 
CHIEF DIRECTOR:  NATIONAL EXAMINATIONS & ASSESSMENT 
DATE: 09 -11-2023
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